
June & JulyNEWSLETTER



June and July brought hope to Steinreich Bibleschool as we once again
were be able to welcome groups onto our yard. To have the campus

filled with people who are eager to learn more about God´s Word
inspires us to do likewise. The joy they brought with them is contagious

and we are grateful for the boost their smiling faces provided.

The first event that took
place during these months
was a ladies´conference on
June 24th.  More than 500

ladies attended the event to
learn more about love and
respect in marriage. The
ladies enjoyed the day in
each others company and

the host group deemed the
event a success!

Ladies´Conference

Next, Summerbibleschool came to visit for an entire
month! From June 29th - July 24th the enthusiasm of 
a record breaking 461 children livened our place up. 

Here are some statistics to give you an overview: 



Number of Kids: 120
Age: born in 2009-2010
Volunteers needed: 27
Theme: Armor of God 
& Concrete and Cranes

Number of Kids: 114
Age: born in 2007-2008
Volunteers needed: 25
Theme: Armor of God 
& Concrete and Cranes

Week 3

Summerbibleschool is more than just statistics. During these four weeks, through the
material, with the help of the volunteers and due to the Holy Spirit many children and

youth made the decision to follow Jesus; some decided to rededicate their lives to
become better followers of Jesus and all of them heard of the Hope found in the Bible. 

Number of Kids: 103
Age: born in 2011-2013 
Volunteers needed: 25
Theme: Armor of God 
& Concrete and Cranes

Number of Teens: 124
Age: born in 2005-2006
Volunteers needed: 27
Theme: Armor of God, 
Temptation & New
Birth

Summer Bibleschool

Week 1
Week 2 Week 4

We thank God that we were able to host these amazing events.
 Regrettably two groups, Deaf Camp and a Spanish Summerbibleschool, 
who had scheduled their weeklong events for the Summer cancelled due 

to the pandemic. We longed to have them with us, but our prayer now is that 
the events which have been scheduled for the fall may continue. 

Our positive faith is that God will hear and answer this prayer.


